
 

 

 
Lake Harvey Association Winter Letter 

  
January 2025  
Dear Members of the Association,  
  
As I write this the deep freeze has returned to the lake and icehouses and ice fishermen are scattered 
across the lake. The loons and ducks are gone but the eagles still swoop low looking for prey. The days 
have started to lengthen again so thoughts do turn to the coming summer. The Town of Barnet has 
signed contracts to repair the beach before July. We hope that we will be able to use it for the fireworks 
display as there are no other suitable areas around the lake. The fireworks company has allowed us to 
roll over the funds we paid for the cancelled display last year to this year. Harvey’s Lake weekend will be 
July 19-20 this year. Details of events will be sent out in the spring. 
 
The lake association board approved a petition to the state to restrict the use of wake sport mode on 
boats on the lake due to the large and disruptive waves created. The boats themselves would be allowed 
on the lake but the use of ballast or wake enhancing devices would not. The petition is being presented 
to the town selectboard before it is sent to the state. A number of other lakes our size have petitioned 
the state for similar restrictions. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and fun winter. Looking forward to everyone being back at our lake. 
 
Links to purchase ice out tickets or renew your membership are below, or you can use the links on our 
website lakeharvey.net. 
 
https:\\lakeharvey.fun\Membership 
https:\\lakeharvey.fun\Iceout 
(note capital M and I) 
 
Emil Pollak 
President 
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